
 

March 12, 2020 – message to families  

Voicemail: 

Hello Everett Public School Families, 

Thank you for your flexibility and patience as we respond daily to changes related to the Coronavirus.  

One big change occurred today in our school cancellation plan. Today Governor Inslee announced a 

mandate that schools close next week through April 24. Therefore, Starting Monday, March 16, Everett 

Public Schools will be closed through Friday, April 24. School will resume on Monday, April 27.  

Please check your email or visit our web site at everettsd.org/COVID-19 for more details about services 

provided for families during the school closure.  

Thank you so much 

Email (with March 12 letter attached): 

Dear Families,  

Please see the attached letter from Dr. Saltzman. 

Thank you. 

Text: 

EPS | Please check your email or the website for a message for families regarding a change in our school 

cancellation plan. 


